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Dear Parents 

Hilltop Residential Trip – 25th to 27th March 2026 

Thank you for paying the £100 deposit for the trip to Hilltop next March.  This has secured 

your child’s place on the trip. 

Now the final numbers have been confirmed the total cost of the trip is now £279.00 per child. 

The outstanding balance of £179 will need to be paid by Friday 13th February.  There will be 5 

monthly instalments at £30 and 1 at £29.   

If you would like to pay the balance in full this will need to be paid by 30th September.  Please 

speak to Mrs Rudwick or email the office as soon as possible to make the necessary 

arrangements.  

We will let you know in September once the payments have been set up in Arbor. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr Abbs 

Head Teacher 

 
  


